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July 14, 2022 

 

MISSING PERSON 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public in locating 
22 year old Demerian Hudson who is missing from the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

Demerian Hudson was last seen on Sunday, July 10th at 12:30 a.m. His family lives in the City 
of Fort Lauderdale and reported him missing after he did not return home.  
 

Hudson is a Black male, approximately 5 foot 10 inches tall and weighs 200 to 220 pounds. 
Some of his identifying tattoos include the word “royalty” over his right eye and a lightning 
bolt on his left forehead. Hudson was last seen wearing blue Adidas jogger pants and black 
Fendi sandals.  
 

Anyone with information on his whereabouts should contact their local police immediately 
or Endangered Persons Detective Sergeant M. Dietrich at 954-828-6628. 
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